
Attachment 3: Invitation to participate in the awardee survey

Dear Dr. [insert name]:

We are contacting you because your project, [insert title], received funding from the Brain Disorders in 

the Developing World program at the National Institutes of Health.  As you may be aware, the Fogarty 

International Center is conducting and evaluation of the Brain Disorders program. As part of the 

evaluation effort, we are conducting a web-based survey of awardees. The purpose of the survey is to 

collect feedback about your experiences with the Brain Disorders program and to document its 

outcomes. Your participation in the survey would be greatly appreciated and may help to improve this 

program and other NIH efforts in the area of brain disorders research in the future.

To go to the survey website, please click on the link below. The survey will be open until [insert date]. 

[insert private link]

If you have any questions about the survey or the evaluation, please contact the evaluation study 

coordinator at cviola@ida.org. If there are questions you would prefer to address directly with FIC, 

please contact Dr. Rachel Sturke at sturkerachel@mail.nih.gov.

Thanks in advance for your participation!
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